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I would like to say a huge thank you for attending the ‘Meet the Teacher’ 

meeting. It was lovely to meet so many of you. Further to our meeting, the 

information will be emailed out to you by the office. If there are any further 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Our Learning This Week… 

 

              
 

Crystal Class have jumped right into History, with our Archaeological dig, uncovering many 

artefacts which derived from the Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age. After digging, the children 

cleaned and reviewed the artefacts, learning about the past from these items. 

 

                                          
 

We also had ‘wheelie’ good fun learning to control and manoeuvre our bikes and scooters around 

an obsticle course. Weaving and racing, the children had great fun, building confidence as they 

went. 

 

             
 

 


